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In Christian love, the distinction between mine 
and yours disappears.  Nicholas Walterstoriff 

 
 

Our Parish Office will be closed Tuesday, July 1st for the 
Canada Day Holiday, and will reopen again on Wednesday, 
July 2nd at 9:00am. 

Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, 
dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, 

Outreach, and Fellowship. 

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD 
  

In loving memory of Lillian Arnott, remembering her passing 
on July 5, 2001, and Herbert Arnott, remembering his 

passing on July 11, 1979 – by Clayton 
  

In loving memory of John Edmunds, Norman Butler, and 
William Rideout – by the Rideout Family 

  

In loving memory of granddaughter, Samantha Renée 
Haines, remembering her birthday on June 27, 1992 – love 

Nan & Pop, and Mom Reneta 
  

In loving memory of Judy Newhook, remembering our 

wedding anniversary on June 30
th

 – by Alf, Paula, and 
Stephanie 

  

In loving memory of Kevin Peach, remembering his birthday 

on June 22
nd

, and Evelyn Peach, remembering her death on 
July 3, 1995 – by Roger & Janice Peach 
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MEMORIAL DAY SERVICE – On July 1st at 10:30am we invite 

you to join Rev Sam and the Royal Canadian Legion as they 
gather at the Monument of Honour to stand in solidarity to 
commemorate the bravery and sacrifice of the 
Newfoundland Regiment during the Battle of the Somme at 
Beaumont-Hamel.  
 
 

2025 FLOWER SERVICE - Our Flower Service at Dunns Hill Road Cemetery will 

be held on Sunday, July 27th, starting at 2:00pm, 
and the Church Road Cemetery Service will be 
on Sunday, August 3rd, starting at 2:00pm.  
Following with tradition, if the scheduled Sunday 
afternoon has inclement weather, the service 
will be moved to the next available evening with 
suitable weather, starting at 7:00pm.  We will 

post any updates on our digital road sign, on our website (allsaintsparish.ca) 

and to our FaceBook page (facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS). 
 

THE CONCRETE FROST BASE HAS BEEN 

POURED,  AND IT IS NOW CURING – We 

are delighted to announce that the 
excavation has been completed, and 
the frost base has been poured for our 
new columbarium.  The granite slab 
base has arrived, and the columbarium 
is expected by mid to late July, 
hopefully before our Flower Service. 
 

 

THE CBS/PARADISE FOOD BANK – There continues to be a growing need for 

groceries within our community, and we once again ask that 
you please consider donating food items or money to the CBS 
/ Paradise Community Food Bank to help those a little less 
fortunate.  The following are some key items: tea bags, flour, 
canned corn, canned vegetables, and Kraft dinner - and/or 
you may make a monetary donation.  For your convenience, 
you may simply eTransfer your donation to donations@allsaintsparish.ca, and 
please indicate that it is for the Food Bank. 
 

A BIG SHOUT-OUT – The Parish of All Saints CBS would like to send out a BIG 

thank-you to Brenda Petten who so 
graciously undertook to the project of 
weeding the many flower beds that 
beautify our wonderful Parish Hall. 

http://www.allsaintsparish.ca/
http://facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
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ALL SAINTS CBS PRAYER CHAIN GROUP - Do you, or a friend, or someone you 

know require personal and confidential prayer for any 
reason?  If so, we invite you to please reach out in 
confidence to our Prayer Chain Coordinator, Linda 
McDonald, at 709-834-1720, or call our Parish Office at 

709-834-4501.  We are a very active ministry with a large number of prayerful 
members ready to reach out in thoughtful prayer.  Go to our website to get a 
full list of our prayer warriors and their contact information. 
 

DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS - If you would like to receive a digital copy 

of our weekly bulletins, The Candle, and other updates, please email 
your address to  
communications@allsaintsparish.ca 
 

CHURCH OFFERTORY OPTIONS – In addition to our Sunday collection plate: 

• Our secure drop-slot, located to the left of the 
Parish Hall main door, which is emptied daily, is 
available 7/24 

• e-Transfer has become a popular means of 
offertory by sending an Interac to 
donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

• Our eGiving program is growing.  It automatically deposits your gift at 
whatever interval you choose (weekly, bi-weekly, or monthly).  To register 
simply go to our website and follow the eGiving notes.  If you need any 
assistance, please call our Office at 834-4501, or email your Finance Team 
at finance@allsaintsparish.ca 

 

ALL SAINTS TEA ROOM LUNCHEON – Our Tea Room Luncheon each Wednesday, 

starting at noon, continues to be a wonderful time of 
fellowship with food and fun.  Our untold gratitude 
goes out to our ladies and gentlemen for their 
unselfish time in providing this wonderful outreach 
ministry.  We also would like to ask that you pray for 
Enid, our superhero leader who spearheaded this 

fantastic ministry, as she makes her way through some terrible medical 
challenges.  God Bless Her !!! 
 

COME HELP US CELEBRATE ORANGEMEN’S DAY! – July 12th at 

the Orange Lodge on Lodge Road, in Foxtrap for a game of 
cards, with lunch being served at 12:00 noon - soup, 
sandwiches, tea and coffee.  The cost is just $10. 

mailto:communications@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Please%20Add%20Us%20to%20the%20Digital%20Candle%20Distribution%20List
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:finance@allsaintsparish.ca
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SPONSOR THE CANDLE – To help offset our printing costs, please consider 

placing a ‘Memoriam’ or ‘Thank Offering’, and have 
your message placed prominently on the front page 
within the Bible graphic at the top of this weekly 
bulletin, for which your kind donation of $25 would be 
greatly appreciated.  Alternatively, we invite you to place 
a ‘Full-Page’ message with a photo and a memorial 

verse, for which your kind donation of $50 would be greatly appreciated.  A 
paper copy of ‘THE CANDLE’ is distributed at all Sunday services, and a digital 
copy is permanently available on our Parish website at allsaintsparish.ca 
 
 

IN MEMORIAM – CAPITAL FUND 
• In loving memory of William (Bill) Butler, remembering his birthday on July 

1, 1943 – by Eleanor, Paul, Joanne, Glenn, and Families 

 

IN THANKSGIVING – LITTLE PEOPLE’S CHURCH 
• In thanksgiving for my sister, Winnie Abbott on her 80th birthday on June 

29th – by Dale & Joanne Bickford   

 
 

JUNE 22, 2025 WEEKLY YTD 
We accept donations via eTransfers 

to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 
 

Please consider signing up in our 
 e-Giving Program which ensures 
you automatically contribute on a 
regular basis, even during those 
times when you are unable to 
physically attend your Church. 

 

PERCENT OF LAST 

YEAR 
126% 114% 

2025 ACTUAL 4,515 103,900 

2024 ACTUAL 3,579 90,936 

DIFFERENCE 936 12,964 

 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS OFFICE TELEPHONE:  709-834-4501  
419 Conception Bay Highway EMAIL:  office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  WEBSITE:  allsaintsparish.ca  
 FACEBOOK: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 
                       COMMUNICATIONS TEAM EMAIL: communications@allsaintsparish.ca 

OFFICE HOURS:  Monday–Friday, 8:00am-2:00pm 
REV SAM BUTLER MADONNA SCOTT 
RECTOR OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca madonna@allsaintsparish.ca 
(709) 689-4501 - Cell (709) 834-4501 - Office 
(709) 834-9464 - Home 

 
 

  

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Donation%20for%20All%20Saints%20Parish%20CBS
file:///C:/Data/All%20Saints%20Parish/Candle/ASP%202024%20Candle/office@allsaintsparish.ca
file:///C:/Data/All%20Saints%20Parish/Candle/ASP%202024%20Candle/allsaintsparish.ca
file:///C:/Data/All%20Saints%20Parish/Candle/ASP%202024%20Candle/facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS
mailto:communications@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:mailtorev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:madonna@allsaintsparish.ca
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IN LOVING MEMORY OF CHRISTOPHER RYAN MCDONALD 
JUNE 30, 2024 

 

Christopher had a way of lighting up a room without ever needing to say 
much.  With the bluest eyes that seemed to hold the sky, and larger than 
life smile always warmed our hearts.  He saw the world in his own calm 
and thoughtful way.  Quiet, but always present. 
 
He always had a joke ready - dry, clever, and perfectly timed to make 
you laugh when you least expected it.  He had style in the most effortless 
way.  His baseball caps were more than an accessory; they were a part of 
who he was.  Always cool, he moved through life with laid-back ease that 
made you feel everything was going to be okay. 
 
If Christopher had a motto, I’m sure it would be, “Don’t worry, be 
happy”.  He lived that truth with kindness, peacefulness, joyfully, and on 
his own terms. 
 
We miss him deeply, beyond measure - his quiet strength, his humor and 
that unbothered easy-going energy that made him so unique.  We carry 
Christopher safely in our hearts always. 
 
Forever missed, forever loved, and never forgotten. 
The McDonald Family 


